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I am strongly opposed to this bill. Our business has seen a huge negative impact 

from increased homeless in the area. We have spent countless time and money on 

cleaning, replacing, and fixing damages caused by homeless. The impact this bill 

would have on local business would be terrible, and that is not ok to punish the 

citizens and businesses that are productive members of our community. 


